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The Faculty of Computers and Information 

applying for CIQAP 

 The Faculty of Computers and Information 

– Benha University applied to receive 

funding from the Continuous Improvement 

and Qualifying for Accreditation Project 

(CIQAP). The final presentation of the proposed project will be 

presented on Tuesday, 10/07/2012. 

 


